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From: Neil Aston-Baugh < >
Sent: 09 March 2022 13:43
To: Licensing
Cc:
Subject: Fw: Fire Authority response to an application for a grant of premises licence, 

REPRESENTATION
Attachments: signed voluntary undertaking.jpeg

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you are 

sure the content is safe.  

OFFICIAL 

 
LICENSING ACT 2003  

NAME OF PREMISES: Shisha Point  
ADDRESS: Sunbeam Street Wolverhampton  

    
I refer to the representation made by the Fire Authority regarding the application for the Grant of a 
Premises licence made in respect of the above premises.  
The applicant has supplied a voluntary undertaking to complete works to the appropriate standards and/or 
restrict the use of the premises. (As attached).  
The Fire Authority considers this undertaking is sufficient, to show that the Public Safety Objective (as it 
relates to Fire Safety), will be adequately promoted and confirms that there will be no need for a hearing, 
providing there are no other relevant representations.  
Any voluntary undertaking that the applicant gives to the Fire Authority does not constitute Licence 
Conditions and should not be treated as such.  
You should be aware however that failure to act in accordance with the undertaking may result in the Issue 
of an enforcement notice under the Regulatory Reform (Fire Safety) Order 2005 and/or a review of the 
premises licence.  
 
Should you require any further information or clarification, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
 
Regards 
Neil Aston-Baugh 
Fire Safety Officer -LEEPS Team 
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